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THIS WEEK :    Richard Hopkins  

East San Gabriel Valley Coalition for the Homeless 

 

Richard Hopkins hails from 
Chicago but he has spent the 
majority of his life in 
Southern California.  After 
working in finance, securities, 
insurance, real estate and 
other fields, he joined his 
wife’s family business 
(Marvern Corp) to manage a 
group of KFC franchises.  He is 
now working for the ESGV 
Coalition for the Homeless.  

On the home front, Richard and his wife Diane are 
preparing for the arrival of two grandchildren -- a pair of 
fraternal twins that their daughter Elizabeth plans to 
deliver within a month.  Hopefully it won’t be on Oct. 8th. 
 
Next WEEK   

 
Thursday 10/15    Dawn Cychner presents: 
                                 How to make the most of your credit! 

 
Saturday 10/17   Nethercutt Collection 
 
Join the tour with your fellow Rotarians.  
For more info:  Contact Tricia Vagt 

Last week:  Vocational awareness 

1.)  Pat Serio’s injection molding plant   

 
John Richter, Rich Jett, Lina Ledford, The Guide, Pat Serio, Pres. Andy  

 
 

2.)  Partee Insurance where Wayne’s wild office mates 

enjoyed having  Rotarians a la Twilight Zone for lunch and 

Wayne peddled the cookbook:  How to Serve Humans. 

 

 

3.)  Inter-Community Medical Center where Rob Curry 
showed off the new hybrid operating room and the 
skeleton of the new Emergency Department. 

 
 

 
 
Dan Banh, Tricia Vagt, Rob 
Curry, Jennifer Root, Linda 
Logan, Dario Castellanos, 
Gordon Cooper with our 
guides, Nancy and Rio.                                               
 
If you missed the luncheons, I 
suggest you NOT make the 
same mistake next year. 


